
  ATTACHMENT:  VII-A  

 

 

ATTACHMENT VII-A: Summer Food Program 

 

Recommended Action: Hear the Information 

 

 

 

 

North Boone is recommending to offer a summer food program.  This program will continue to 

provide lunches to children under the age of 21 in June and July.  North Boone is eligible to receive 

reimbursement from the state for lunches served. 

 

The District is also working with the Northern Illinois Food Bank and the YMCA to provide 

additional assistance to families. 

 

 

 


